
 

As I understand it this bill has a rule proposed that would prohibit companies from inspecting 
their own vehicles.   This would be an extremely detrimental blow to the small companies in 
VT.  It is so difficult now to get outside vendors to even service equipment without long wait 
times.  I also assume this rule would apply to Towns and the state vehicles?  That would be an 
extreme burden on them as well.   

  

If someone is inspecting vehicles that are not legal, then take that person/companies ability to 
inspect  

  

Thanks for your consideration, 

  

Jordan Weidman 

COO | Carpenters Motor Transport 

jordanw@carpentersmotor.com 

802-862-9669 

https://www.carpentersmotor.com/ 
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